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Linden Gardens 
Luncheon 
July 3 is your last 
chance to sign up!  
There is no cost to 
you—all are 
welcome. 
Thank you to the 
Duhn family for 
your generosity in 
providing this 
wonderful 
opportunity for 
community 
building. 
 
 
Two Bicycles 
Across the Holy 
Land 
On Sunday, July 
31, the father and 
daughter team of 
Keith and Anika 
Odegard (son and 
granddaughter of 
Ralph Odegard) 
will come to ORLC 
to share, in 
pictures and 
stories, their 
adventures, 
experiences, and 
insights from 
bicycling across 
Jordan, Palestine, 
and Israel earlier 
this year. 
 

To make this work 
for as many people 
as possible, we will 
have a 10:00 a.m. 
Service of the 
Word on that day.  
After the service, 
everyone will be 
invited to go to the 
Fellowship Hall to 
have some 
refreshments, and 
then to come back 
into the Sanctuary 
for the one hour 
long presentation. 
 
The morning 
schedule will look 
like this: 
 
10:00 Service 
10:45 Break 
11:00 Presentation 
 
Please come and 
be sure to invite a 
friend or 
neighbour. 
 
 
***On The Lighter 

Side*** 
 
"Thank You God" 
(a prayer) 
 

My muscles are 
sore, but they 
work. 
 
I did not sleep well 
last night, but I did 
wake up. 
 
My wallet is not 
full, but my belly is. 
 
I may not have all I 
want, but I have all 
I need. 
 
My life is not 
perfect, but God is 
good! 
 
Some Sayings 
 
Teachers may 
grade on the 
curve, but God 
grades on the 
cross. 
 
Many people want 
to serve God—but 
only as advisors. 
 
God does not call 
the qualified, but 
qualifies the called. 


